
Fairland Elementary 
A note from Principal Wade 

January 2021 
______________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Dear Owl Family, 

Happy New Year!  We hope that 2021 brings good 

health, happiness, and success to you and yours! 

Let’s all work hard to make a difference and show 

kindness to others this year.   

This month is School Board Appreciation Month. 

We are blessed to have five caring 

members who spend countless hours 

volunteering to improve our school.  A 

huge shout out and thank you to 

Casey Bowers, Chuck Stotts, Lavina 

Cox, Crystal Wyrick, and Jared 

Campbell for the selfless giving of 

your time and energy to improve FPS! 

From Our Favorite Librarian: 

Mrs. Hitchcock is starting a virtual book club! This 

will be for anyone, however, the book we are 

starting is a 3rd-grade chapter book. She will 

host her Virtual Book Club on 

Fridays @ 12pm via Zoom. As 

before, this is a lunch book club 

so grab your lunch and turn on 

your chrome book and enjoy. 

Just don’t forget to mute 

yourself! Starts on January 

15th at 12 pm! Hope to see you 

there! 
 

In honor of starting this year off right and 

showing kindness each day, we are challenging our 

students to look for ways to show positivity 

towards others.  Have your student turn into the 

office their list of acts of kindness by Thursday, 

February 4.  We will be sharing these experiences 

with our classmates on our 100th Day. 

Monday, January 4 

● FPS Professional Day - No School 

 

Tuesday, January 5 

● Third Quarter Begins 

 

Friday, January 15 

● All Student Virtual Day 

 

Monday, January 18 

● No School - MLK, Jr. Day 

 

Thursday, January 28 

● First Grade Highlight-Posted to 

Schoology 

 

Friday, January, 29 

● All Student Virtual Day 

 

Looking ahead… 

● Parent-Teacher Conferences​ will be 

2/2 and 2/4.  Your child’s teacher will 

be setting up a phone or video 

conference to update you on your 

child’s progress. Please be looking for 

more information from your child’s 

teacher. 

 

● No Valentine’s Day Deliveries ​- We 

will not be allowing deliveries to the 

school for Valentine’s Day this year. 

We wanted to inform you early so 

there is no confusion. 



 

  

 

Acts of Kindness  
Form Due Thursday, February 4, 2021 
(You may add more paper as needed.) 

Number Act Date 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   


